
Parks & Recreation Department  

Bi-Weekly Report ~ July 27, 2020 

 
We are open and available via the following methods of contact: 
Phone – 603-466-2101 
Email – jstewart@gorhamnh.org 
Facebook and Messenger – Gorham Parks – Rec  
 
Soccer – Registration forms are available on our website, Facebook page as well as emailed to those who 

played in 2019.  We now have our online forms and payment system running.  Click on the green “Parks 

& Recreation” icon logo located on the soccer page.  

Summer Concerts – Concerts run every Tuesday until August 11.  We had to postpone our June 30 

concert, which is reschedule to August 11.  Rain dates for the Tuesday concert will be held the next day 

(Wednesday). 

Farmers’ Market – Market will run every Thursday until September 24, from 3:00-6:00pm.  We have an 

average of 20 vendors each week.  Turnout has been great so far! 

Coed Adult Softball League – Season runs every Thursday through August 6th with and end of season 

tournament. 

Fishing Derby – Derby is rescheduled to August 29th.  More information coming soon. 

Libby Pool – pool / beach area, playgrounds, basketball court and tennis courts are now open.  There is 

no guaranteed sanitation of the area, so please use at your own risk.  Please adhere to current 

recommendations. 

Pickleball League – We will be installing a locker at the tennis courts with pickleball equipment inside.  

There is no “league” this year, but equipment will be available for use (please contact the Rec Dept). 

RERC Grant Workshop – Will be held virtually on September 8-10.  More information coming soon on 

how to log on and what will be discussed during the workshop. 

Information Booth is open part time and we are following guidelines to ensure the safety of our 

attendants and visitors.  Senior Program and Moose Tours – TBD 

We have a new webpage for our Farmers’ Market.  Please visit; https://www.gorhamnh.org/parks-

recreation-department/pages/gorham-farmers-market 

 

We are waiting on some replacement parts for the two play areas on the Common.   We are receiving 

quotes to replace / repair the dugouts on the Common baseball field and field lights on Libby’s softball 

field.  We are in the process of working on a grant for our new inclusive playground on the Common.   

Please visit our website or Facebook page for important updates, forms and other information 

concerning everything Parks & Recreation Department related.  
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